Pilgrim Primary Academy

Headteacher: Mrs L Meek (BA Hons, PGCE, N.P.Q.H)
Oxford Street, Plymouth, PL1 5BQ
Tel: 01752 225319
E-mail: contactus@ppsonline.org

22" June 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Unfortunately, Sainsburys have just advised us that the free car parking

agreement we currently have with them will be stopping from 24™ June
2020.

A new company has taken over the car park and will be introducing
cameras with number plate recognition and also an app for paying so the
new company will no longer honour our school parking permit.

We apologise for any inconvenience this will cause.

Yours faithfully

il

Mrs L Meek
Headteacher
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